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BPHC Innovation Fund  
Q&A Conference Call 
Monday, January 8  

BPHC recently invited Member organizations to submit proposals to 
participate in the second round of our Innovation Fund. Proposals are 
due on January 22. Two informational webinars were held the week of 
December 18 with webinar slides and notes sent to you afterwards  
(links to these materials are below as well).

Next Monday, we are hosting a follow-up Q&A conference call to  
answer additional questions you may have:

BPHC Innovation Fund -- Follow-up Conference Call:

Monday, January 8, 9:30 - 10:30 a.m. 

Call-in Phone #:  866-859-7687

Participant Passcode:  61260223#

Here are the attachments that were provided following the webinars  
(click on each). 

Webinar slide deck

Combined notes and answers to questions

Innovation Fund Proposal and Guidelines

Proposal Submission Link (For questions about submitting your proposal 
through the electronic form, please e-mail Bronte Kastenberg.)

The BPHC Innovation Fund encourages our Members to develop and 
implement innovative strategies and programs that complement DSRIP 
goals and milestones, and address gaps in care. A maximum of $250K  
will be awarded for each selected project.

If you have specific questions prior to January 8, please e-mail  
Robin Moon for a timely response. We look forward to our call.

NYS DOH Health 
Innovation Pitch Event
Request for Innovators  

The NYS Department of  
Health (DOH) is seeking 
presentations about new 
products, services or programs 
that will improve the health of 
New York’s Medicaid recipients 
and help state health leaders 
achieve important goals.

Click on this link for  
more information.

The deadline to apply is 
midnight on January 5, 2018. 
(Click here to apply.)

Applicants will be informed  
of their acceptance status  
by January 19.

Successful applicants will be 
asked to make a five-minute 
pitch at the Health Innovation 
Pitch Event on February 7. 
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